July 16, 2013
Once web staff publish the document “Stakeholder Meetings – Advance Notice”, we’ll send two announcements through GovDelivery:
1. We’ll send the below announcement to the subscription groups: Air Quality Permits, Rulemaking, Title V Permit Program public. These three groups include people (the public, not necessarily all permit holders) who subscribed themselves to receive updates from DEQ. 
Subject line: Stakeholder meeting invitation on DEQ’s potential air quality rule revisions

		[bookmark: gd_top][bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]Stakeholder meetings on DEQ’s Potential Air Quality Permitting Rule Revisions:
1. Changes to particulate matter and opacity standards
1. Changes to the New Source Review program
1. Changes to make air quality rules clearer
1. Changes to the definition of categorically insignificant activities
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	The Department of Environmental Quality is holding stakeholder meetings in Portland, Pendleton, Eugene, and Medford during the month of August to discuss potential air quality rule revisions prior to releasing the proposed rules for public comment.  
For more information on the stakeholder meetings, see DEQ’s website. 
DEQ plans to release the proposed rules for public comment in October 2013.
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2. We’ll send the below announcement to all email addresses in TRAACS. 
Subject line: Stakeholder meeting invitation on DEQ’s potential air quality rule revisions
You hold an air quality permit with Oregon DEQ. You are invited to participate in stakeholder meetings to discuss potential air quality rule revisions. DEQ is holding stakeholder meetings in Portland, Pendleton, Eugene, and Medford during the month of August to discuss potential air quality rule revisions prior to releasing the proposed rules for public comment.  Potential revisions include:
· Changes to particulate matter and opacity standards
· Changes to the New Source Review program
· Changes to make air quality rules clearer
· Changes to the definition of categorically insignificant activities
For more information on the stakeholder meetings, see DEQ’s website. DEQ plans to release the proposed rules for public comment in October 2013.
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